GGPA Monthly Meeting
March 26, 2013
Meeting Summary
The Georgia Grant Professionals Association Monthly Meeting was held at the Centergy Building/Georgia Tech Research Institute from 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. on Tuesday, March 26, 2013. 

Attendees: – Amanda Day, Sylvia Redic, Danny Blitch, Charles Alford, Cathy Brown, David Broussard, Kimberly Hays de Muga, Karen Lindsey, Julie Eckert, (Please Note: Our sincere apologies, the list of attendees is incomplete).
Welcome and Introductions: President Kimberly Hays de Muga opened the meeting at 10:00 with welcome and introductions. 
· Announcements – Our regular room at the Georgia Tech Research Institute on 14th Street is currently under renovation.  Meetings will take place a various locations in Atlanta over the next 3-6 months until construction is finished.
· Program – Webinar entitled Collaborating with Partners on Joint Grants: Do’s and Don’ts was shown.
· President Kimberly Hays de Muga announced that the next meeting would be Tuesday, April 23 at 11:30am at a local restaurant to be determined.  Program will include lunch (on your own) and a the installment of new chapter officers.
· Anyone interested in serving as an officer were encourage to let Amanda Day or Kimberly Hays de Muga know.  You are welcome to nominate yourself or a fellow GGPA member.
· The first Southern Regional Grants Conference will be Thursday and Friday, May 2 and 3 at the Loudermilk Center in Atlanta.  Registration is $100 for GPA members and $125 for non-GPA members.  
· Next Meeting – Tuesday, April 23 at 11:30am.
· Meeting adjourned at 11:30am.[image: image1.png]
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